
 
December 2022 
 

Dear family,  

End of term – Primary  

As we approach the end of term 2, I would like to thank you for your continued support as we work together as a 

school community, raising standards and working to achieve our academy mission.  We enjoy every minute which 

we spend enabling our students to live our values of hard work, trust and fairness every day. 

I am writing to communicate the arrangements for the final day of Term 2, which will be Friday 16 December 2022. 

Primary school students will finish at 11.50am on this day. Students can also wear something festive (jumper, 

tinsel) to school. A packed lunch will be available for students to take with them off site. School will re-open on 

Tuesday 3 January 2023. Students should arrive to school at normal time, before 8.40am. The gates will open at 

8:30am.  

Please ensure your child has the correct uniform and all equipment for a strong start to Term 3.  
Compulsory Uniform  
Slate grey trousers / shorts / skirt / pinafore  
White collared shirt / blouse (plain with no detail)  
Academy jumper / cardigan  
Slate grey / black / navy socks  
Black / slate grey tights  
Plain black shoes (no embellishments)  
Plain and natural hair (no reds, greens, blues etc, no lines or patterns shaved into the hair)  
Plain black / navy hair accessory or academy scrunchy  
Dixons Trinity Chapeltown school bag and House tie  
PE Kit  
Academy shorts  
Academy tracksuit bottoms  
Academy PE top  
Academy tracksuit top  
Plain black pumps / appropriate sports trainers 
Please also remember that jewellery is not allowed to be worn in school; this includes necklaces, bracelets and 
earrings.  
Full details of our uniform policy and expectations can be found in the family handbook on our website: 
https://www.dixonstc.com/admissions/family-handbook. If you are unsure, please contact either your child’s 
teacher or reception who will be more than happy to help.  
 
If you need to contact the academy in an emergency, we will be monitoring the following email address: 
DTC_Safeguarding@dixonstc.com.  
Finally, I would like to wish all our families a restful holiday and a very Merry Christmas. Thank you for your 
continued support and I look forward to welcoming you back in the New Year.  

 
Yours faithfully 

Angelique O’Garo  

Head of Primary  

 

https://www.dixonstc.com/admissions/family-handbook

